
My name is Kathy Lobb. I have been a self-
advocate for most of my life. I worked for the 
Self Advocates of Kansas (SACK) for over twenty 
years, but now I am enjoying my retirement.  

This bill is called “Kathy’s bill” and is named 
after me. I would like people with disabilities 
to work at the state level, not only in a 
workshop. I think that we can work anywhere!  

People with disabilities can do what the self-
advocates do every day, and what others do here 
in the state capitol, or for people that live 
anywhere in our state. 

I am hoping that others with disabilities can 
work for the state of Kansas. It is called 
“Kathy’s bill” and I thank you for your time and 
your support for this bill.    


